
Cover Sheet For Petition re:  Watertown Tire Recycler, LLC and 
exposure of health and environmental risks to Wisconsin residents 
 

Dear elected officials and agencies representing the Township of Shields, 
Watertown, Dodge County, and the offices of the Attorney General, the 
Governor of the State of Wisconsin, Dodge County Health Department and 
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources: 
 
Disregarding concerns and recommendations by local government, fire 
department, DNR and neighbors, Watertown Tire Recycler LLC continued 
to develop a situation that led to a massive fire on July 19, 2005.  We ask 
that you fully investigate and prosecute the matter and take any further 
steps within your power to ensure that Watertown Tire Recycler, LLC is not 
permitted to once again put at risk the health and safety of the Wisconsin 
residents and environment.  We further request that Mr. Thomas Springer’s 
transfer site license be revoked. 
 
The following signatures represent individuals who support and agree with 
this cause.  Please give due consideration to the position of these 
constituents.  Your support and attention to this matter will be greatly 
appreciated by the concerned Wisconsin residents. 
 


